
Toronto. Sept. 30th. 1920.

Thb Honovkablb F. C. Biggs,

Minitter of Public World.
Dear Sir:

A meeting of the owners and lesaees of pnptrty in

the vicinity of 47 Queen's Park was held last evening to
consider the notice hereto attached (and hereinbefore
printed).

The sentiment of the meeting was against the con-
version of the private residenct into public offices and the
extension of tne garage, and the meeting appointed a
committee to act for and represent the owners and lessees.

The building lots in Queen's Paric have all been
leased by the Bursar of he University and Colleges to
the lessees under an esto lished standard form of resi-

dential lease: and the lessees respectfully submit that the
lease of 47 Queen's Park should not be varied or departed
from.

They inform the Committee that they have not
received any notice of an actual intention to convert the
residence into a public office, or to extend the garage.

I have been appointed Secretary for the Committee,
and they respectfully request an appointment to be made
to hear the objections of the lessees to any change of the
terms of the lease. I will, therefore, deliver this lette to
your private secretary and the messenger will wait Lor

an answer.

The Committee will be well pleased to meet the
representatives of the Government at the earliest appoint-
ment which can be made for that purpose and to-morrow
if possible.

I have the honour to be,

My dear Sir,

Your obedient servant,

J. A. THOMPSON.


